
From: Hayes Welding & Fabrication [mailto:hayeswelding@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Friday, 25 January 2013 10:14 AM 
To: Water (External) 
Subject: Attn: Angus MacDonald 

Morning Angus, 

I've been asked to send you a quick email in regards to the meeting held at the Lowood Bowls Club 
last night, 24th January, regarding the Irrigation Price Review 2013-17 for the Lower Lockyer Water 
Supply Scheme. My father-in-law, Kevin Hayes of Brightview, would like to put his preference in for 
the higher Part A (e.g. $28) and lower Part B (e.g. $22) compared to the proposed figures of $25.72 
for Part A and $43.77 for Part B. 

Thank you, 
Layla Hayes. 


